
Follow-Up on Educational Partnership 

Discussion 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our recent discussion regarding 

a potential educational partnership between [Your Institution/Organization] and [Their 

Institution/Organization]. 

Our conversation left me enthusiastic about the possibilities we explored and the mutual benefits 

of collaborating. I believe that by combining our resources and expertise, we can create 

meaningful opportunities for students and faculty alike. 

Please let me know if you would be available for a follow-up meeting to discuss this further. I 

am eager to explore how we can move forward with this partnership. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. I look forward to your response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Institution/Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


